
OBJECT to this proposed rule change and its likely consequences [Note: for your comment to 
be considered “official” you must reference DHS Docket Number USCIS-2018-ooo1.] 
• Samantha Deshommes, Chief, Regulatory Coordination Division, Office of Policy and 
Strategy, U.S. Citizenship and Immigration Services, Department of Homeland Security, 20 
Massachusetts Ave. NW, Mailstop #2140, Washington DC 20529-2140 
 


